
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
• Meet the Teacher: Friday, August 9th at 9:30 a.m.  

• First Day of School: Monday, August 12th  

• Open House: Thursday, August 15th at 6:45 p.m.  

 

 

 
I would love to have a complete list of parent emails to send any important updates as 

the start of the school gets closer. Please email me with/from the email address best to 

use next year to contact you. Please have your child’s name in the subject line. Feel free 

to tell me a little about your child’s interests, activities, and hobbies outside of school.  

Contact Ms. Glonek : gloneks@pcsb.org 
 

Parents Homework 

I am so thrilled that you are going 

to be a part of our classroom 

family this year! We will have many 

exciting learning experiences, 

activities, and unforgettable 

memories throughout the year. I 

can’t wait to see you! 

My name is Ms. Glonek and this is my fourth 

year teaching 1st grade at Bay Vista! I 

graduated from the University of South 

Florida with my Bachelor's degree in 

Elementary Education. I was born and raised 

in St. Pete, FL and I am so proud to continue 

to call this place home! I enjoy spending my 

free time cooking and exploring new places 

around town. I can't wait to meet you soon 

and hear all about your summer! 

 

Volunteers are appreciated and 

welcomed! At Open House, I will have a 

sign up form for you to fill out if you 

are interested in volunteering. Feel 

free to let me know in your email if you 

are interested and possibly available to 

help in any way this year. It takes a 

village! Thank you in advance! 
 

Mark Your Calendars 
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Welcome to 1st Grade 
 
Dear Parents – 
 
Welcome to First Grade at Bay Vista Fundamental! My name is Ms. Glonek and I am very 
excited to be your child’s first grade teacher. You and your family are very important to me and 
I look forward to developing a partnership that will help make this year a success. Please feel 
free to send a quick email so I can start communicating with you soon – gloneks@pcsb.org. 
 

The following items are suggested supplies for First Grade and can be purchased at 
Office Depot, Wal-Mart, Target or Amazon. 

 
Please DO NOT put names on any of these items 

 
 

1, 1-inch – 3 ring binder with inside pockets (to hold the agenda book; any color or 
design) 
1 red 3-pronged plastic folder with pockets  
1 plastic folder of their choice 
1 green solid-colored spiral notebook 
4 glue sticks (small size preferred) 
1 dozen Ticonderoga Brand yellow #2 pencils 
1 small box of cap erasers 
3 packs of Crayola Crayons – 24 pack 
1 pair student scissors 
8 Black Expo Markers (skinny size) 
1 pencil pouch or box 
1 ream of white copy paper 
Backpack – no wheels 
1 pair of headphones – (Over the head, not earbuds) 
 

Wish List 
These are not required but very much appreciated! 

 
Tissues 
Band Aids  
Card Stock (white or colored) 
Colored copy paper 
Plastic Spoons 

Ziploc bags (Gallon sized) 
Clorox wipes 
Black Expo markers (skinny size) 
Post-it Notes (any size) 
Index Cards (any size) 

 
Meet the Teacher is Friday, August 9th from 9:30-10:00 AM. Please plan to bring the 
listed supplies at this time. This is an optional event but will be helpful for your child to see 
the classroom and have their supplies ready for the first day! I will also have a sign in sheet, 
so you can let me know how your child will be dismissed each day. 
 
Open House is Thursday, August 15th from 6:45 – 7:45 PM. This will be the first 
mandatory parent meeting. The meeting is for parents ONLY – students should not attend. I 
will review expectations for our classroom and First Grade. I look forward to meeting all of 
you at Meet the Teacher and Open House.  
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